
 
 
 
 

 

Product Change Notification 
 
 
  TE Connectivity  

Product Change Notification: P-14-010254 

 
 

 

PCN Date:  16-JUN-14

 

TE would like to inform you of the following change(s) to the listed TE Connectivity Product. In case of any further questions about this change(s), please contact your TE 
Connectivity Sales Engineer. Affected part, drawing and/or specification numbers are listed on the attached sheet(s). 

 
General Product Description: 

COPALUM Terminals 
 

 
Description of Changes 

The protective packaging material will be changing from a plastic mesh sleeve to a cohesive coated polyethylene foam for the part numbers noted in this PCN. 
 

 
Reason for Changes: 

Product improvement.Current method causes long term ergonomic concern related to repetitive motion with inserting terminals into the mesh sleeve. In addition, it will be 
easier to remove the product from the new packaging material. The foam will also provide a protective advantage over the plastic mesh sleeve. 

Estimated Dates: 

Last Order Date (Obsolete Parts Only): First Date To Ship (Changed Parts Only): 

18-AUG-2014 

Last Ship Date (Obsolete Parts Only): Last Date for Mixed Shipments: (Changed Parts Only): 
28-FEB-2015 

 
Part Number(s) being Modified: 

 

Part 
Number 

Part Discontinued 
per PCN 

Customer 
Drawing 

Alias Part 
Number(s) 

Substitute Part 
Number 

Substitute Alias Part 
Number(s) 

Description Of 
Difference 

277151-3 NO    
277159-1 NO    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


